Collaboration Courage Creativity Community

EMAT Torch Retag Event [t June

Dear Paren’cs/Carers,

We are excited to be hoLdLng the EMAT Torch Re[ag next month as part of

our annual Olympic Day activities.

This s a whole school event in which pupilsat each of our seven schools will be
invited to walk or run around a mile, together clocking up a total of 5000 miles - a

mile per pupil across the East Midlands Academy Trust.

The torch, dengned and created. bg one of our destgn JcechnoLogg teachers, will move

from school to school throughout the week beginning June |Oth,

Shepherdswell Academy will hold our torch relay on Thursday It June. We are
delighted to be joined by British Olympian and gold medallist Shona McCallin MBE,
who will be accompanying some of the pupils for their torch relay. All children must be
wearing their PE kit on this day.

We are very much Look'mg forward to this fantastic event. If you have any cLues’cLons
regarding this event, please speak to me on the playground in the mornings before
school.

Mcmg thanks,

Jonathon Curtis

Executive Headteacher; Ruth Ryan Head of School: Ellen Williams
BLLLLngweu Place, Sprmgﬂetd’ Milton Kegnes, MK6 3NP
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